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STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS26779

This bill removes the financial disincentive that agencies face when cutting or reducing regulations.
Specifically, it eliminates the fee that agencies pay when publishing in the Idaho Administrative Bulletin
when the publication is necessitated by the removal of a rule or the reduction of a regulatory obligation.

FISCAL NOTE
This legislation will have no impact on the state's General Fund. By eliminating the fee associated with
publishing certain rules, there could be an impact on the Office of the Administrative Rules Coordinator's
(OARC) dedicated fund; however, existing statute provides for a fee of up to $61 dollars when publishing a
traditional rule, and thus the OARC has the administrative flexibility necessary to ensure budget neutrality
if needed.

Contact:
Senator Den Hartog
Representative Gayann DeMordaunt
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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